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June XX, 2011

California Coastal Commission

South Central Coast Area Office

89 South California St. Suite 200

Ventura CA 93001

Re: Sweetwater Mesa Development - Application numbers:  4-10-040, 4-10-041, 4-10-042, 4-10-043, 4-10-044, 4-10-045

(Copy sent to Staff - 45 Fremont St, Ste. 2000, San Francisco, CA 94105)

Dear Commissioners:

We fully support the staff report that recommends denying the applications. We believe that wanton destruction of this virgin habitat that is home to at least 5 tracked and endangered mountain lions area to build homes for profit goes completely against coastal commission charter to “Protect, conserve, restore, and enhance environmental and human-based resources of the California coast and ocean for environmentally sustainable and prudent use by current and future generations.” 

This project is not environmental in any way at all. It requires at least 95,000 cubic yards of grading, the installation of hundreds of caissons, each up to 5 feet in diameter and up to 79 feet deep, the construction of a 20 feet wide concrete road that is 6000 feet long with large sections of it elevated up to 16 feet above grade – this will look like a freeway in the sky!

Please follow the staff recommendation and deny the application.

Sincerely,
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